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A Note from the Principals 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Free Breakfast and next year - Free Lunch! 
A few weeks ago we noted that next year, free breakfast and free lunch would be available to every student 
through the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP). All students are eligible.  This federally-funded program is 
administered through Nutritional Development Services of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. 
 
Please note that the last day for hot lunch is June 8. The last day for breakfast is June 14. 
 
Library Books 
All library books will be collected next week. 
 
CARES ends June 9. 
 
DARE  
Congratulations to our 5th grade classes for their completion of the D.A.R.E program.  Graduation is this evening 
at 7 P.M. Our gratitude is extended to Officer John Yeager, who is the instructor for the program, and to Mrs. 
Konen and Ms. Kramer for their support. 
 

Mrs. Robinson                                                                                      Mrs. Haggerty 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

   

 



                                                  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

May 23—DARE Graduation 7PM 
May 24—8th Grade NYC Trip 
May 25— Ascension Thursday Mass 9:30 
May 26—NO SCHOOL, School holiday 
May 29—NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 

June 7—PK Closing Ceremonies 
                  Kindergarten Graduation 6PM 
June 9— Spirit Day 
                  Brian David Memorial Golf  
                  Tournament 
      Last day of CARES 
June 10—Salute to the 8th Grade, SFC Gym 

Brian David  

Memorial Golf Tournament 
Friday, June 9, 2017 

Northampton Valley Country Club 
Needed: 

Golfers, Hole Sponsors, Baskets!!! 
11:00  Registration 

12:00 Lunch 
1:00 Shot Gun Start 

6:00 Dinner  
$135/per player 

All Proceeds benefit HFRCS 
We appreciate your support! 

For more information and to register, visit: 
bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament 

Have an item for the newsletter?   
Email your information to: 

Kara Haggerty—kara.haggerty@hfrcs.org 
by noon on Monday. 

Please put in the subject line of your email 
NEWSLETTER 

Alumnae In the News 
 

Congratulations to Mark Viglioti, Holy Ghost Prep Class 
of 2017 and HFRCS Class of 2013, who was  

recognized at the 38th Annual Academic Honors Convo-
cation at the Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul 

on Thursday, May 18, 2017.   
 

Mark was selected because he has excelled in the  
classroom and ranks in the top three percent of his class. 

 
Congratulations, Mark!  We are proud of you! 
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Please be reminded that the  

last day of CARES is 

 

Friday, June 9th. 

http://bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament


Win a Beach House for a Week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Win a beach house in Brgantine, NJ for one week 
August 19—August 26 

Single Family Home, 3 bedrooms,  
3 blocks from the beach 

Large fenced-in grass backyard 
Deck on the front 

Beach tags included! 
 

1 Ticket for $10.00 
3 Tickets for $25.00 

 
Tickets Available at all school lunches,  

at front office, send in your money with your child in an envelope marked “Beach House Raffle” 
After all Masses at both QU and SFC 

At both rectories 
WINNER WILL BE PICKED JUNE 12th 

Help Support H.F.R.C.S.  and the Brian F. David Memorial Golf Tournament by purchasing a  

Sweet Spot Hole in One!        

Only $1.00 for a Sweet Spot! Donut Holes.   Perfect morning or mid-day snack for yourself, 
friend, mom, dad, teacher or just anyone.    

We will be selling Sweet Spot Hole in One Donuts from May 15th until May 25th. 
The Brian F. David Memorial Golf Tournament is an annual event held in memory of Brian David, who 
tragically lost his life in an auto accident in 2014 at the age of 24.  To celebrate his life and his love for 

the game of golf, relatives and friends organized a golf tournament to be held on his birthday.   
To honor his memory and to support HFRCS, we encourage everyone to participate. 

To learn more about the Brian David Golf Tournament please go to 
bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament  

 

http://bfdmemorial.wixsite.com/tournament


 

 

 

 

 
 

CYO Congratulations! 
 

Congratulations to the following students who competed in the Region 19 Cham-
pionship on May 7 and qualified to compete this past  Sunday in the Area C  
Championship: 
 
Layla Monte - 6th in the 100 meter and the 4x100 meter. 
Ryder Benjamin, Chase Pannone, Thomas Melcher - won a Bronze Medal for 
the 4x100 
Ryder Benjamin - 6th in the 100 meter 
Aleecia Mulholland - Gold Medal winner in the 200 meter and the High Jump 
Joseph Dettore - qualified in the 200 meter 
Joey Gottshall - 6th in the 100, 4th in the 200 and qualified for the Shot Put. 
Great job guys! 
 
Aleecia Mulholland took First place in High Jump at the Area C on Sunday jumping her personal best 
of 4'8". She also came in 3rd for the 200 meter earning a bronze medal. 
Aleecia will compete June 3rd at the Archdiocese Championship at Franklin Field in Philadelphia. 
Way to go Aleecia!! 

Congratulations!  We are proud of you! 
 

 

 
Looking for a great summer camp?  Check out 

our Holy Family Summer Camp—Camp Spirit!  
Registration forms and all information can be 

found on our school website! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Conwell-Egan Catholic High School 

Summer Sports Camps! 
 

Boys and Girls Half-Day Summer  
Soccer Camp 

 
Monday, July 17—Friday, July 21 

 
 

Boys Half-Day Summer Lacrosse Camp 
 

Monday, July 24—Friday, July 28 
 

Registration forms can be found on the school 
website  under the Parent tab, FORMS. 



 
 
 

 

 
 


